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June, 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We have had an a very busy first half to the 

summer term and everyone has continued working 

really hard. Our Art work is now up – and it has 

made our shared spaces look beautiful, but also 

reinforces our message of ‘family’. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Woodside Wildlife Park 

 
On the 24th April, Year 3 visited Woodside 
Wildlife Park as part of their work on 
‘Predators’. They had an amazing time and 
really enjoyed themselves – this was the ‘hook’ 
to get them excited about their new learning 
and help them undertstand about animals in 
more depth. 
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Year 6 

 
Year 6 have been amazing! They have sat their 

SAT’s with no fuss – everyone just got on with the 

tests and have hopefully showed the examiners 

just how good they are, after all the hard work 

they have put in this year! 

Well done Year 6 – we are all very proud of you! 

 

 
 

 
Gardening Club 

 
Our Cook, Mrs Brown has started a Gardening 
Club and the children have been planting up, 

the planters around school. They have planted: 
carrots, purple broccoli, courgettes, peppers, 

beans and sunflowers. They can’t wait for them 
to grow and eat them! 

 
 

Collaboration 

 

Year 5 used collaboration to convert units of 

measure in Maths – not always an easy thing 

to do. 

 

‘What you can do in a team toady, you can 

do on your own tomorrow!’ 

 

 

 

 

Toys 
Year 2 invited Grandparents in to talk about 

toys from the past that they played with as 

part of their work on ‘Toys’. Both 

Grandparents and the children had a fab 

time and the children were amazed by the 

toys from the past – they didn’t need 

batteries!! 
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Early Years 
Reception and Nursery visted ‘The Deep’ in 
Hull, on Wednesday 22nd May as part of 
their learning based around the sea/oceans. In 
the Learning Centre the children shared their 
knowledge of plastic pollution and the staff 
at The Deep were very impressed!! 

 
MySpace 

MySpace children enjoyed taking part in a Yoga 

session! They learnt to use their breathing to 

help them calm down. They are looking forwards 

to taking part in some more sessions after the 

half term holidays. 

 
 

  

 
Potions 

On the 24th May, Year 4 invited 

their parents in to make 'Bath 

Bombs' with them as part of their 

learning about 'Potions'. Everyone 

had an amazing time and it was a 

fab way to end a learning sequence 

and involve parents in their 

children's learning! 

 

 

Forest Schools  
Children in EY showcasing their ‘green fingers’  - 
they have grown vegetables and flowers in their 
outside space. They were looking forward to eating 
the radishes that they had grown. We have some 
budding gardeners!!!! 
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After-school Club 
Children have built on their felting skills and 

created felt animals.  

After-school Club provides the children with 

lots of opportunities to develop a wide range 

of creative skills, develop friendships and 

have lots of fun!! 

 

Stargazers 
Year 5 have been studying the ‘Stars’ as 

part of their work this half term and 

they enjoyed writing their own Greek 

myths about the moon after learning 

about the Chinese legend of Chang’e.   
 

At the end of this term we are not only saying goodbye to Year 6, but also to Mrs 

Lister and Mr Ashley Watson as these staff are leaving to pursue new adventures 

elsewhere. Mrs Smith is also leaving at the end of this term, as she has decided to 

retire after working at Eastfield for 36 years. Both staff and children will be 

missed. However, we have two new teachers joining us in September, Miss Sophie 

Follan and Mrs Ellie Phillips, and both are really looking forward to joining the 

Eastfield family. 

 

 
 
 

 

Thank you for all of your support! 
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Key dates for your diaries, 2019: 
Summer 2: 

10.06.19 Y1 Phonic Screening Test to 

take place this week  
 

10.06.19 

11.06.19 

12.06.19  

PGL Trip 

18.06.19 1.00 – 3.00pm: KS1 Parent Meetings 

19.06.19 3.30 – 5.30pm: Parent’s Evening 

20.06.19 1.00 – 3.00pm: KS2 Parent Meetings 

23.06.19 

(Sunday) 

Carboot Time – 7.00am for Traders 

- 9.00am for Customers 

26.06.19  

 

Sport’s Day, Y1 to Y6: 9.45 -

12.00 noon 

 

03.07.19 EYFS Sport’s Day 
 

04.07.19 

05.07.19 

 

Y6 Transition Days to Oasis 

Immingham Academy 

12.07.19 

 

ENTERPRISE DAY! 

16.07.18 1.15 – 3.00pm; Y6 Leavers Celebration with Rev Julie Donn 

19.07.19 9.15am; Year 6 end of year performance of:  

‘Cinderella and Rockerfella’ 
 

 CHILDREN FINISH FOR THE SUMMER HOLIDAYS! 

 
 

02.09.19 

03.09.19 

STAFF TRAINING DAYS 

 

04.09.19 CHILDREN ARE BACK! 
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